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Stakeholder Meeting Comment

Dr. Brent Cornelius <dr.c@skycreekdental.com>
To: "stakeholders@tsbde.texas.gov" <stakeholders@tsbde.texas.gov>

| feel it is important to have a unified message to patients. In light of the current research, | am in favor of removing the
requirement that dental patients must wear lead aprons while exposed to x-rays.

Sincerely,

Brent Cornelius

Brent Cornelius, DDS, MAGD

Master — Academy of General Dentistry

Fellow — International Congress of Oral Implantologists
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